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UPDATE 

 

6th June 2022 

Dear Community Member 
 

Further to our earlier communication we can confirm that the fire has been safely 

contained.  Nobody was injured.   

Our own specialist teams responded quickly and, with the help of Hampshire Fire and 

Rescue Service, safely addressed the situation. 

We may continue to use our flare in order to safely manage ongoing operations. 

Again, we apologise for any concern that has been caused and thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 

Regards  

 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 

 


